
Discussion / Direction / Decision 

on Hugh Bevan as the long-term Interim Administrator. 



October 3, 2019 

To: 

Subject: 

The Assembly of the City and Borough of Sitka 

Interim Municipal Administrator 

Letter of Intent 

I am willing to assist you as Interim Administrator during your transition process 

for hiring a permanent Administrator. 

I am comfortable with the salary you paid the last permanent Administrator. 

If I am selected by the Assembly, I look forward to hearing your goals for the 

interim period and I have a few of my own. 

Thank you, 

Hugh R. Bevan 


